
August 6, 2020 

 

Dear BBS Families, 

 

RE: Reopening Plans Update 

 

Based on the new ADHS Public Health Benchmarks sent out by Superintendent Hoffman today, the 

return to in-person instruction will be moved from August 17th to the beginning of second quarter, 

which is Tuesday, October 13, 2020. The in-person model will occur only if the school can do so in a 

manner consistent with the Maricopa County Health Department/Arizona Department of Health 

Services public health benchmarks that will be in effect at that time. Bright Beginnings will evaluate this 

decision in mid-September and will update you accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your support and patience.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

BBS Task Force 

 

 


